
 
 

 

Parent Update 
4th Grade  

                          Week of July 23, 2019 
WHAT’S NEW!  

 
Welcome to 4th Grade and your first Weekly Parent Update!  
We are all looking forward to our first week of School Year 2019-2020! Meeting and 
getting to know our new students is always so exciting! Please email or contact us anytime 
you have a concern. For questions, please check this update page first and if the answer 
isn’t here, please email us! 

 

What’s Happening in our classes?  
 

This section will contain vocabulary, spelling words, story titles and focus, math concepts 
and social science content to be covered for the week.  
We will make every effort to post this either on Fridays or over the weekend. If you sign up 

for EAlerts you will be notified as soon as we post it. 😉 
 

Just some FYI’s: 
Parent Portal Instructions  
 

Fee Payment Information (Field trip donations) available soon! Watch for an email! 
 

How to sign up for E-ALERTS  http://www.chandler.k12.az.us/register 
 

Coming Events: 
Future Dates Event Times Location 

 
July 23 • Boohoo Yahoo 

Breakfast 

8:30-9:00am Stage/Cafeteria 

July 26 • Welcome back 
Assembly for students 

 K-3-1:15 

 4-6-2:15 

MPR 

Aug. 1 • PTO Skateland Night 5:30pm Skate Land 

Aug. 1 • 1st Fire Drill 9:00am  

Aug. 16 • PTO Donuts for Dudes 
and Divas 

7:45am MPR 

 
 
Please note: When you are trying to access our teacher pages on the Haley website for 
information, you may need to scroll down the page. 

 

http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/5112/Parent%20Portal%20Instructions.pdf
http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/5112/Fee%20explanation%20on%20letterhead%201516.pdf
http://www.chandler.k12.az.us/register


 
Classroom Donations Needed: 
Community supply of healthy snacks.  NO NUTS for snacks in the 4th grade, please! We have several students 
with severe allergies. Please help us maintain a safe environment for all of our students! Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

A note from the principal~ 
 

Birthday parties are an important part of each child’s life. However, student birthday parties are not held at 

school and balloons are not allowed in the classroom.  This procedure helps to ensure that instructional time is 

protected and that all children are treated equally. 

The school and teacher have a variety of ways for recognizing students’ birthdays that do not interfere with 

instruction and that do not create inequities for children. 

Food is often a part of school celebrations.  When planning snacks for school celebrations, remember that 

state law requires that no home-cooked food be distributed to students during school hours.  This practice 

is intended to protect students from the spread of communicable disease. Thank you for your understanding 

and support. 

PARENTS wanting to eat lunch with your child- 

Children love to have their parents bring them a special lunch from time to time.  Unfortunately, our 
current challenge is seating space during our busy lunch schedule. We are asking for your support 
this year to help us with our seating challenge during lunch. Some alternatives to consider: 

1) You are welcome to check your child out for lunch- remember they only have 40 minutes for 
their lunch period. 20 minutes on the playground and 20 minutes in the cafeteria. 

2) You are welcome to drop off your child a special lunch or stay and stand behind or to the side 
of the lunch table.  Unfortunately, we will not have a guest table this year.  All tables will be 
used this year due to having additional sections of 3rd and 5th grade. 

We sure do appreciate your understanding and cooperation!  Once the new school opens next year, 
we should see some of space freed up so parent visits at lunchtime would be back in full swing. 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact us,  
Bell.randi@cusd80.com or 480-224-3577 
Wallace.kelli@cusd80.com or 480-224-3579      
Smith.logan@cusd80.com or 480-224-3580 
Dalton.jennifer@cusd80.com  or 480-224-3528 
Valentine.alyssa@cusd80.com or 480-224-3578 
Emmons.spencer@cusd80.com or 480-224-3581 
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